PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Charter Review Committee has cancelled the following meeting:  Monday, May 25, 2009, due to the Memorial Day Holiday.

The next regular scheduled meeting is Monday, June 22, 2009.

JACQUELINE L. BUCHOLZ, CMC

CITY CLERK

Posted:
        City Hall, Library & Fire Department

Sent:
        Charter Review Committee Members


        City Council

